
Collecting Glasses
for a Mission Trip

If you have eyeglasses you no longer need, consider 

donating them. We are collecting glasses for Vitreo-Retinal 

Consultants, Inc. physician Robert E. Wenz, MD, who will 

be participating in a mission trip. Dr. Wenz will be travelling 

to southern Africa to bring eyecare to an improverished 

community. 

Any glasses donated should be gently used, and in good-

to-excellent condition - no broken frames or missing 

lenses. Thank you for giving sight to those who need it!


